
 

 

Yorktown Town Council Administrative Meeting 
Town Court @ 5:30 P.M.         Monday, April 12, 2010 

 
 
 
Meeting called to order. Pledge of Allegiance was said. 
Steve Lowry, Bob Flanagan, Larry Crouch, Mike Beeman, and Rick Glaub were all present. 
 
Financial State of the Town: Beth Neff, Clerk-Treasurer presented the Financial State of the Town 
through a power point presentation.    
 
Group Health Insurance Review: Todd Byrd gave presentation on health care. He explained that part of 
the bill takes effect now all they way to 2019. He explained the health care reform and what changes to 
expect. He then gave an overview of looking for the lowest cost of insurance as well as where he would 
suggest making cuts to the insurance.   
 
Wellness Plan:  Pete Olson introduced Jane Barker. She is the Wellness Director with RMD Patti 
Insurance. He also explained that one of the functions we need to take a look at is a wellness program for 
reduction in the costs. She explained the program and how it will benefit the employees, Town and cost 
reductions for the insurance. She also explained how the program would be managed. Management 
reports for the program. She explained that the cost is provided in the packets. She also explained that 
grants are given to companies for these wellness programs. 
 
Mike Beeman: Motion to adjourn 
 
Council Meeting on Monday, April 26, 2010 @ 5:30 PM at Town Court 
Adjournment 
 
 
 
____________________________________                           __________________________________ 
Town Council President                                                             Clerk-Treasurer 


